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IAM LOCAL 2921 - REPRESENTING AIRPORT SCREENERS IN TORONTO

Monthly Meeting

We want to encourage all members
to come out to the monthly
meeting. If you have questions,
concerns or comments we want to
hear them! Our next monthly
membership meeting will be

18 December, 2014, at the
Sheraton Hotel. We hope to see
you there!

Raffle Tickets

Raffle Tickets for the Christmas
Party will be sold 3 tickets for $5.00
and 8 tickets for $10.00. Screeners
can buy their tickets from an
Events Committee member, the

president or Chief Stewards.

Rumours

There are rumours going around
that members will have to sign a
card to attend the Christmas Party.
These Rumours are false! There will
be no card signing at the Christmas
Party on December 14, 2014.

Negotiations

Please stay tuned for more
information regarding
Negotiations.

ON THE LINE

As many of you know, the IAMAW Christmas Party has
changed to Sunday, 14 December, 2014.

This Christmas Party is a way for IAMAW Local Lodge
2921 to show their appreciation to Screeners.

The Christmas Party will be held at Apollo Convention
Centre at 6591 Innovator Drive in Mississauga.

Screeners are allowed to bring a guest and both the
guest and the screener are Free to attend.

Appetizers will be served @1830 and Dinner will be
served @1930.

Food will be served buffet style and accommodate
meat eaters (halal) and vegetarians.

Dress Code: DRESS TO IMPRESS.
It is a cash bar.

Raffle Tickets for the Christmas Party will be sold 3
tickets for $5.00 and 8 tickets for $10.00. Screeners can
buy their tickets from an Events Committee member,
the president or Chief Stewards. Prizes include a 42”
Smart TV and an iPad mini.
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